
 “You know that teachers are there for you if you want 

to talk.”  Year 9 Pupil Richard Lander School 2004 

“The general ethos of the school has changed. There are more facilities for the pupils 
to talk to people, they can even leave the classroom if necessary. Circle time has been 
implemented in year 7 within tutor groups.” 
Governor Richard Lander School 2004 

“The school council was given the idea of school rules. We took the idea to our 

class and came up with some positive ideas.”  

Year 6 Pupil Boscastle School 2004 

"We want to make the school inclusive, we want to support parents and the school 

and get them involved in the life of the school and community. Healthy schools 

is on the agenda at Governors' meetings." 

Governor Gulval School 2004 

“I like being able to help people”. 
Year 3 Pupil (School Councillor) Lanner School 2004 

“Family Learning has been a wonderful experience”.   

Parent Nanpean School 2004 

“Staff absences have been significantly reduced 

since the introduction of our Staff Welfare Policy.” 

Headteacher Gwinear School 2004 

"People sit on the bench and we find them a friend."  
Year 4 Pupil Constantine School 2004 

"Circle time is really good. Teachers listen to 
our problems."  
"We can talk about our emotions."  
Pupils Lostwithiel School 2004 “It is easier to learn when you 

are happy.”  
Pupil St Tudy School 2004 

“My daughter was very happy when she received the Star Pupil award because, although she 
isn’t very good at maths, she got the award because she had worked the hardest at maths. 
The reward is valued because children can’t just vote for their best friend. They have to give 
a reason why they are voting for someone.” 
Parent St Tudy School 2004 

“The playground squad is wonderful. My son is quite shy. He volunteered 
for the squad and had to do an interview. It’s done wonders for his self 
esteem.”  
Parent Governor Bishop Cornish School 2004 

“We do personal goal setting. I set myself a goal to be better 
behaved with my mother. My mum is pleased with me and I feel 
good.”  
Year 4 Pupil St Tudy School 2004 


